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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA

	GENERAL NOTICE
PARTIAL RE-OPENING OF THE EMBASSY

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Moscow, Russian Federation will resume provision of services to the public from 7th July, 2020 as outlined here below:
1. Working hours- Monday to Friday, 10.00 a.m. - 3.00 p.m.

2. All visitors are required to adhere to all health regulations as provided by the government of the Russian Federation (wearing of masks is compulsory).

3. Issuance of Visas to all those intending to travel to Kenya remain suspended until further notice.

4. In case of emergency, kindly contact the Embassy as here below:

- +7 926 242 31 15; +7 925 100 68 99 – General Enquiries (English)
- +7 915 427 59 52 – Immigration & Consular Services (English & Russian)
- email: kenyaembassymoscow@gmail.com
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